Commander Military Personnel Command

National Defence Headquarters Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0K2



Commandant du Commandement du personnel militaire

Quartier général de la Défense nationale Ottawa (Ontario) K1A 0K2

Pavel Bogdanov Ottawa Flowers Inc. 3-2000 Thurston Dr. Ottawa, ON K1G 4K7

\ June 2019

Dear Mr Bogdanov,

We would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge and sincerely thank Ottawa Flowers Inc. for the generously support towards the second annual Military Personnel Command (MPC) Mixed Formal Dinner which took place on 10 May 2019. The MPC is responsible for the overall personnel management of the Canadian Armed Forces (CAF), as well as the oversight of recruitment, training, education, pay, benefits, health services, honours, history, casualty support, career transition services and a host of other corporate and personnel support services.

This event served to raise funds for a charitable organization that aligned with our mission and recognized and celebrated the Command, its achievements, and its people. This year our event supported the Military Family Resource Centre of the National Capital Region (MFRC-NCR) initiatives on promoting family resiliency. The MFRC-NCR was established in 1992 to help the Canadian Military achieve operational readiness by enhancing the quality of life and enriching the military experience for families.

CAF families are presented with unique challenges associated with recurring relocations, relentless separations and the elevated levels of risk to personal harm that comes with loved one's training and serving around the world. The MFRC-NCR provides programs and services that empower and encourage strong, independent individuals and families. Its team proudly embraces a 27-year history of providing meaningful, knowledgeable and specialized support services for our Canadian military families. The model chosen for the delivery of military family services is one of family support and community development. You can be sure that your contribution has gone forward to aid our very mission.

On behalf of the CAF members and families who we work to serve, and the MFRC-NCR, thank you once again for your support.

Yours sincerely,

C.A. Lamarre

Lieutenant-General

Commander Military Personnel Command

Ryan Gannon

Chair Board of Directors

Military Family Resource Centre of the

National Capital Region